
PTO Newsletter, 10-27-2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
First we just want to say thank you for all your support, for your many hours of volunteering and 
for being a part of such a great school. We love being part of this Canyon Rim Academy 
community and feel so grateful to be surrounded by so many amazing parents. 
 
DIRECTORY- 
Thanks to Becky Benham, our school directory has now been completed. If you had already 
ordered one, you should have received it. If not, please let the office know and they can get one 
for you. If you would still like one, they are available in the office for $5.each. We did the 
directories a little different this year in hopes we could get them to you sooner. If your name and 
info is not in the directory we did not receive your response email with your info in it that we 
requested for several weeks at the beginning of the year. Thanks again to Becky for all her hard 
work in getting them done so quickly! 
 
VIDEOGRAPHY- 
We are still looking for a volunteer to be our videographer for the year. The kids look forward to 
the end of the year video so much and we would love to have someone help in putting that 
together and doing some filming at our events. Please let us know if you can help us out with 
this! 
 
VISION SCREENING- 
Thank you to Karlin Bauman and all the volunteers that helped to make sure our vision 
screening was a success this year! 
 
CRA NIGHT OUT- 
Thanks to all who came to show support at our last CRA night out at Chipotle. We made over 
$500 from your generous support, and had a great time visiting with each other at Chipotle. Our 
next night out is at Noodles & Co in Sugarhouse on Tuesday, Nov. 14th. We hope you’ll save 
the date and join us for a fun night of no cooking and supporting our school. 
 
BOOK FAIR- 
We are looking forward to our book fair coming up in a few weeks during the parent teacher 
conferences November 15th and 16th. 
 
BOX TOPS- 
We will be handing out otter pops next week to all the kids for reaching our 4,000 goal. Keep 
bringing them in or signing up for extra ones online to reach our next goal of 6,000. Way to go 
CRA!  
 
AMAZON- 
With the holidays right around the corner, we know many of you use Amazon to do your 
shopping. When ordering anything from Amazon, please go through the Canyon Rim Academy 
website (www.canyonrimacademy.org) and click on the Amazon link in the side panel on the 
homepage. This is such an easy way for our school to earn money and doesn’t require much 
effort at all.  
 
PTO MEETING- 
We invite anyone who would like to come join us at our next PTO board meeting. Next Friday, 
November 3rd at 8:45 a.m. Anyone is welcome! 

Thank you again for all you do to support us and the school! 
Jill and Michelle 

 
 

http://www.canyonrimacademy.org/

